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Dear Pastors, Partners, and Praying friends, April 2024

This past month:

Praise the Lord for the wonderful Multiply Conference He blessed us with this past month
at the Chile Baptist College! Over several main and breakout sessions, missionary to
Colombia Aaron Vance encouraged and gave ideas on how to continue in the work of
evangelism, while Jason Holt taught on Christ's strategy for evangelization and church
planting. Pastor John Moncada preached on the actions and attitudes that help spur
multiplication, and Pastor Jorge Munoz challenged us about Christ's principles for

|| disciple-making. Many were in attendance during the conference. Please pray for God's
| Word to work in hearts and encourage people and churches not to grow weary in
evangelizing, discipling, and training new believers.

We had a good group of volunteers show up to help pass out 5,000 flyers for our
upcoming English class outreach at Liberty's current location. We already have about 60
people who have registered. Pray with us for many more to come so we can share

M Jesus with them.

| recently had the privilege of having the young ladies of Liberty Baptist over for an
uplifting time of fellowship and sharing. These young women hold a special place in my
heart. As we gathered around my small dining table, we shared our joys, struggles, and
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e Multiply Conference
e Qutreach
e Teaching Opportunities

Prayer Requests

e Liberty's English Outreach
e Liberty's Young Ladies
e Mother's Day

prayer requests, sometimes through tears. We were reminded through God's Word and
through testimony that He can transform our lives and use us for His glory. Several of
these girls really want to serve the Lord but are facing significant crossroads, obstacles,
and uncertainties. | humbly ask for your prayers for them and me as | continue
encouraging them.

This coming month:

We have several events coming up in May, including a special youth Saturday, Mother's
Day, and an ordination service, along with our weekly English classes. Thank you for
faithfully praying for all that is going on at Liberty Baptist, the Chile Baptist
College, and the Chile Ministry!
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